
 
 

The Greenport Village BID (Business 
Improvement District) Board is hosting its 

Annual Meeting on June 10, 2021 at 6:00 PM 
via a virtual Zoom Conference. 

 
Members of Greenport Village BID are welcome and 
encouraged to join. Questions and comments are 
permitted via the chat option. President Richard 
Vandenburgh and the BID Board will try to answer 
any questions, provide a summary of activities and 
offer insights as to the District’s activities ahead in the 
new post pandemic order.  
 
Nominations for open seats on the Board of Directors 
are being accepted through May 27, 2021 and can be 
emailed to BIDElections@gmail.com. Voting will then 
open on June 3, 2021 for 7 days via electronic 
balloting.  
 

Zoom conference link will be published on the 
Greenport BID’s website the week of the meeting. 
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